
All Saints’ Thurlestone C of E Academy 
@ASTLAP 

Our class email is: 

leasfoot20t@lapsw.org  
 

 

Leas Foot Class  

Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 5th November 2021 

 
 

Home Learning 
In Leas Foot Class, our home learning will be set through 

Google Classroom after half term. I will reshare the children’s 

login details, so you can access Google Classroom from home. 
 
Reading in Leas Foot: Reading is key to everything your little 

one will do in school and we want every child to be confident 

readers with a love of books. Your support with reading at 

home is key to this.   Your child will be bring home 

their reading record along with their RWInc books.  It is 

really important that they read their book at least three 

times a week with a grown up. Please make a note of any 

comments in their reading record and we will follow them 

up in class. 

 

RWInc reading books due in: Thursday 

Library reading books due in: Thursday 
New reading books: Friday 

Home Learning  
 

Science Home Learning Challenge: 

Linking to our learning in Science this 

week, Miss Kingston and I are challenging 

the children to make an instrument to 

measure the wind.  They could make an 

anemometer, a windsock, a wind vane or 

maybe a completely new invention to 

measure the wind!    

 

Due date: Monday 15th November 

2021  
 

Dear all, 

Welcome back to the second part of the Autumn term, I hope you all had a 

lovely half term break. I have to say a big thank you to yourselves and the 

children for their fantastic family trees! They are so creative, and the children 

have enjoyed seeing them on display. Well done Leas Foot!        

This Week in Leas Foot 

 

As mathematicians this week, Year 1 have started their new block of 

learning focusing on addition and subtraction within 10.  They have begun 

with exploring part-part-whole models as a way of identifying the different 

ways numbers can be made up.  They had the help of our old 

friends The Numberblocks to help them too!  Year 2 have continued to focus 

on their addition and subtraction block and this week they have focused on 

finding ten more and ten less of any two-digit number. As a class we recognised 

that when you add or subtract ten to a two-digit number, the ones stay the 

same, but the tens change.  

 

As historians, we looked at a historical source to identify some of the different 

games that people used to play in the past.  We then compared them to the 

games we play now and recognised that we still play so many!  

As artists this week, we began to construct our final pieces inspired by the work 

of Yvonne Coomber.  We created a simple colour wash using watercolours and 

over the coming weeks, we will be adding layers and techniques to create some 

stunning pieces.   

As scientists, we learnt about wind and how it can be measured.  It turns out 

measuring wind is a very hard thing to do!  We learnt about Sir 

Francis Beaufort and his wind scale, and how Mrs Callard gets worried when 

we reach a Force 6!  

  

Children in Need – Friday 19th November  

On Friday 19th November, we would like to invite the children to wear an item 

that is yellow or spotty and you will be able to make a donation via your child’s 

School Money account.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and see me on the 

playground at the end of the day. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend!   

Mrs Williams 

 
 

 
Oxford Owl 

You can access a range of ebooks linked to our RWInc sessions 

and lots of other fabulous stories by logging onto Oxford Owl 

for Home! 
 
It is free to access all of the books, and there are also loads of 

different activities you could try at home too!   
 
I’d love to see how you get on - feel free to share any photos or 

videos!  
 
Username: leas foot class 2021 

Password: Leas Foot 2021 

Star of the Week! 

 

Star of the Week  

Isobel 

mailto:leasfoot20t@lapsw.org


Isobel has blown me away with her super sound knowledge in RWInc this 

week. She has taken the time to listen beautifully and apply what she knows 

to her ‘Fred finger’ spelling. Well done Isobel. 😊  

Keep up the fantastic work! 

 

Attendance  
Our attendance target is 98% 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 19th November – Children in Need 

Thursday 2nd December - Yarmer & Leas Foot trip to Theatre Royal Plymouth 
Friday 3rd December – Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 8th December – Christmas Lunch Day 
Wednesday 8th December – KS2 Carol Service at Church – afternoon and evening performances 

Thursday 9th December – EYFS & KS1 Nativity in the Hall – morning and afternoon performances 
Tuesday 14th December – Sedgewell Cove & Butter Cove Christmas Party 

Wednesday 15th December – EYFS & KS1 Christmas Party 
Thursday 16th December – Bantham Christmas Party 

Friday 17th December – Whole School Festive Family Welly Walk - am 
Friday 17th December - End of Term 

 


